
Michigan.gov/Vote – Aug. 2 primary 
 

Are you ready to vote in the August 2nd primary election? 
 
It is an important election, including races that will help decide state 
and local officials, members of the judiciary and members of Congress. 
 
As you plan how you’ll vote this year, we recommend you visit 
Michigan.gov/Vote. 
 
Here are just some of the things you can do at the site: 
 

• Check to see if you’re registered to vote. 

• Register to vote, or update your registration, up to two weeks 
before Election Day. After that, you can still register and update, 
but need to do so at your local election clerk’s office. 

• Request an absentee ballot or an accessible absentee ballot so 
you can vote from home. 

• Track your absentee ballot to confirm when the clerk sends it to 
you and has received it back. 

• Find your clerk’s contact information. 

• Get the location of ballot drop boxes and your polling place. 

• See a sample ballot for your jurisdiction. 

 
This election, get everything you need in one place: Michigan.gov/Vote 
 


